
Parkes 
Special Activation Precinct

Invitation

You are invited to a Parkes Special Activation 
Precinct Business Briefing on the draft 
delivery plan, which is currently on exhibition

We would like to invite you to join us for a business 
presentation for exhibition of the draft revised delivery 
plan for the Parkes Special Activation Precinct. 
During this presentation we will take you through key 
changes to the revised delivery plan and you will have 
an opportunity to ask questions to help inform any 
submission.
The draft delivery plan is now on public exhibition and 
open for feedback until 13 October 2023.

Wednesday 20 September 2023
7.30am – 9am
Rose Street Community Centre, 16 Rose Street, Parkes 2870

Details

candice.johnson@rgdc.nsw.gov.au
by Monday 18 September

RSVP
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